
Templeton Board of Assessors 
Meeting Minutes 

8-15-12 
 

Present: Fred, Steve, Luanne and Sue.  Dan was unable to attend.  John Driscoll Manager of the Light & Water 
Department. 

 
Meeting opened at 3:20 p.m. by Steve.   
 
Minutes from 8-1-12 meeting were approved 
 
John Driscoll attended the meeting and wanted to discuss with the board a letter of May 10, 2012 that was sent to the 

Light & Water Commissioners.  This letter was in regards to a water lien that was placed on a property 
on Baldwinville Road.   The board questioned if he had the authority to write a letter requesting we 
remove this lien.  John informed the Board that he has control of the financial decision making of the 
department.   After discussion, the board agreed to let John write a letter requesting the Assessors 
office remove the lien.    John will be forwarding a letter to us. 

 
Bill Warrant was signed.  
Motor Vehicle Abatements were signed, (1). 
 
New Business: None 
 
Old Business: A letter to the Department of Revenue was reviewed and signed by the Board.  This letter is a follow-up 

to our last meeting regarding the Day Mill Condo Project.  A copy of this letter is on file with the meeting 
agenda and minutes. 

 
A motion was made to adjourn @ 3:35 p.m.  by Steve and seconded by Fred. 
 
Respectfully submitted. 


